

11th February 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Glyndebourne Opera Trip: Tuesday 1st March 2022

I am pleased to inform you that your child has been allocated a ticket for an 'Open Tour' of Glyndebourne Opera House. We will be leaving school at 8.30am travelling by mini-bus to the Opera House in Glynde, near Lewes where we will be met with one of their Front of House Team. We will then have a detailed tour and talk of the opera house including an opportunity to walk the lovely grounds and eat a packed lunch.

Students will be picked up from Glyndebourne at approximately 12.30pm to return to school at 1.00pm. We will then have a workshop back at school for the last period. Full school uniform is required on the trip, but students are allowed alternative footwear for walking and a reminder for a coat if the weather is bad.

There is no cost for this trip, however please complete the permissions on ParentPay by Monday 28th February. Should you have any difficulties accessing your ParentPay account, please contact the school office for assistance.

I know you will appreciate the high level of responsibility involved in taking students on trips and would like to reiterate that the school reserves the right to cancel the place of any student whose behaviour or attendance, between now and Tuesday 1st March lead us to believe that their participation would present too great a risk. In the event of this occurrence all monies paid that do not incur charges will be refunded.

Please note as there are limited spaces; 10, available on this trip, it will be based on a first come first paid basis. Tickets are non-refundable except where the school cancels the visit.

Students will need to bring a packed lunch with them. Any students who receive free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch from the canteen.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at pointingt@seahavenacademy.org.uk.

Yours sincerely

Miss T Pointing Drama Teacher

